
 

Haryana to hold ‘Sewa Pakhwada’ from September 17 till 2nd October 2025; 
HPWWMA to Take the Initiative Forward in Haryana 

The Hon’ble Chief Minister of Haryana has launched the ‘Sewa Pakhwada’ programme from 
September 17, and will continue till 2nd October 2025. As part of this state-wide campaign, 
various departments of Haryana will participate in different events. As this initiative begins in 
Haryana, the Haryana Pond and Waste Water Management Authority (HPWWMA) will 
also organize awareness campaigns and SAROVAR SEWA across the state. 

The programme will begin on 17th September, during which the PAC, Shri Prabhaker 
Kumar Verma will visit Morni, Panchkula on 17th September, Yamunanagar on 19th 
September, Ambala on 25th, Kurukshetra, on 30th September and Kaithal on 1st October 
2025, covering different blocks of these districts. 

This initiative will focus on cleanliness, self-reliance, and nation-building. It will not only 
spread awareness about cleanliness and community participation but also highlight the 
importance of water conservation and pond rejuvenation for a sustainable future. 

 

 


